

May 13, 1996

Matilda A. Sanders Commission Deputy Clerk Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 Re: Docket # 960558-TI and my letter dated 4-26-96

Dear Ms. Sanders:

Pleased be advised my letter to the commission dated April 26, 1996 was in error with regard to the date of our ceasing operations within the State of Florida. I ask that request be withdrawn and I will furnish the commission with a correct date as soon as it is established.

Sincerely,

Fred Denman

Controller

ACI Communications, Inc.

219-674-4400

219-674-4437 Fax

USS21 MAY 17 %

FPSC-MICCOMMISSIONE